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At First Adventure we believe that creating a culture of caring in children’s earliest years 

builds a foundation for caring. Children begin caring for themselves, caring for each other, 

and caring for the community at large.  

 

 
Visit Our Website at: www.firstadventure.ca 

 
Bridge Street Campus: 613-962-3474 

Georges Vanier Campus: 613-969-8316 or 613-848-6063 
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The new school year has begun and we are 

in the planning stages for all of the 

upcoming PA Days for the school aged 

children at Georges Vanier.  If you will be 

in need of PA Day care for your school 

aged child, please contact Lori at 613-

969-8316 to inquire about space. 

Upcoming PA Days include: 

Friday, October 11 

Friday, November 22 

Friday, January 31 

Monday, March 31 

Friday, May 30 

Friday, June 27 

 

50th Anniversary 

First Adventure started delivering high 

quality child care in the Belleville 

community in September 1974.  To 

celebrate our 50th anniversary we invite 

all of our families to join us by enjoying a 

cupcake with us on Friday afternoon 

between 3-5:30 p.m. as you pick up your 

children from their programs.   

We have enjoyed being a part of your 

children’s lives!   

 

First Adventure is currently looking for parents to join the 

Board of Directors to represent our families.  If you have a 

child that attends a First Adventure program and do not 

have a family member employed within the organization, 

please forward your letter of interest to Debbie at 

dmilne@firstadventure.ca outlining your interest and 

experience. 

 

 

Picture day is scheduled for Thursday, October 17th at 

Georges Vanier (preschool only) and Friday, October 18th at 

Bridge Street.  A waiver has been sent out with this 

newsletter for parents to sign and return to your child’s 

teacher if you would like your child to take part in this First 

Adventure event.   

If you have any questions please contact Debbie (Bridge 

Street) at 613-962-3474 or Lori (Georges Vanier) at 613-

969-8316. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, October 24th is 

Early Childhood Educator 

and Childcare Appreciation 

Day.   

Please take the time to let 

your child’s teacher know 

how much they are 

appreciated. 
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